Broomhill Infant School

Newsletter Spring Term — Issue 4 12.02.18



Calendar Dates: All dates can be found on our school website

<u>February</u>

13th - Parents Evening 5-7pm

15th - Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm

16th - Green Base parents invited to Forest School in the garden 9—9.30am

16th - Indian Dance Performance - 2.15pm. All parents welcome

19th - 23rd Half Term School closed

26th - New topic - 'Where Did All The Dinosaurs Go'



1st - World Book Day

12th - 16th - Science Week

23rd - Easter Disco - 5pm—7pm with Nathan from 'Under The Stars'



Our 'WOW' on Monday 26th February will be from 'Life Long Ago Workshop & Dinosaur Visit'.

A real life sized dinosaur will be visiting Broomhill! If any family members have a passion for dinosaurs or any interesting jurassic fossils, we would welcome you into school to share your knowledge or artefacts. Please see Mrs Craven (History coordinator) or Mrs Timbers.

If anyone visits the Natural History Museum/dinosaur haunts this half term holiday please bring photos to school to share.

Donations required, please see the letter coming home.

World Book Day - 1st March

For World Book Day we are asking the children and staff to come dressed as a character from a story.

We are also asking the children to take part in an 'extreme reading challenge.' Have your photo taken reading somewhere unusual this half term. Prizes for the best!

Letters last week

- Gardening Club
- After School Football



School Council

- The council are still doing work around the Eco-school renewal.
- The children will be designing posters to remind people not to drop litter



Messages From The Office

Please be aware that there are currently cases of Slapped Cheek and Chickenpox.

FOBS Film Night

Enormous thanks again. From the £381.90 raised the school is going to purchase a new outdoor sound box and some dance CDs for lunchtime Zumba.

Indian Dance Assembly

A group of children have been working with Shrikant to create an Indian Dance. There is an performance by these children at 2.15pm on Friday 16th February. All families are welcome to come along to watch them.

Science Week - W/B 12.03.18

Calling all parents/grandparents/family members with any scientific expertise. We would like you to come into school to share your knowledge. Please see Mr Lenagh (Science coordinator) or Mrs Timbers

Forest School - Green Base

Parents of Green Base children are invited to come along to Forest School in the garden on Friday 16th from 9-9.30am.

You will love it! Our fairy village is spectacular.

Organic Veg Boxes

The school has been approached by Riverford Organic about a new initiative where parents can order their organic veg boxes direct from the company.

Information will be sent out very soon.

Chinese New Year

Chinese New Year starts on Friday 16th February. It is the year of the dog.

Gong Xi Fa Cai to all our families involved in celebrations. Have a Super time.